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July 12, 2008 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:25. 
 
All Officers were present. 
 
Richard Vaughn was thanked for preparing the meal. 
 
Linwood Nooe was welcomed as a guest. 
 
Minutes from the May meeting approved on a motion by Dr. Bob and a second by Richard 
Vaughn.  
 
The Safety report was presented by Tommy Jackson. He noted the importance of planning prior 
to a flight and the use of a checklist. TFR’s were discussed and he asked when they are issued and 
who issues them. There is no set time before an event for the TFR’s to be issued so it is important 
to check before any flight. Runway cones are at 500 foot intervals and can be helpful in 
monitoring takeoff performance. 
 
Tommy also discussed anti terrorism awareness. This affects everyone and we should all be 
aware of anything that looks unusual. These could include: 

Fuel tankers in unusual locations 
Cars and people in places out of the ordinary 
Someone wearing a coat in warm weather 
Unattended packages 
Packages in unusual locations 

If you observe some of these unusual activities write done the information and tag numbers. 
 
 
The Financial report was presented by Dee. He noted that we now have 56 members and we took 
in $8100 and paid out $8200. We had 130 people at the Father’s Day fly in. Food donations were 
$766 and plane rides were $60 for a total of $826. Expenses were $532. 
For the year we had income of about $220 for drinks, $300 for each Fly in and about $500 from 
the monthly meeting lunches. The budget will be available at the next meeting.  
 
We had one new member presented and approved. He is Corbitt Patrick. 
 
The Program was the nominating committee and the slate of officers presented for the next year. 
The slate of officers presented was: 
 
President                Jim Richardson 
Vice-President       Boyd Robertson 
Secretary                Bill Lehr 
Treasurer                Dee Gilliland 
Safety Officer         Tommy Jackson 
 



There were no nominations from the floor. On a motion by Dr. Bob and a second by Richard 
Vaughn all officers were approved with no objections. 
 
The report of the audit committee was deferred until the next meeting. 
 
Annual dues are now due. 
 
Old Business 
 
No Fly ins are scheduled this month 
The gravel for the road is on site and ready to spread. 

 
Dr. Bob made the motion to adjourn and Paul Hockin seconded. The meeting adjourned at 12:58 
 
 


